
Department of Planning and Budget 
2019 Fiscal Impact Statement 

 

1. Bill Number:   HB 1989 

 House of Origin  Introduced  Substitute  Engrossed  

 Second House  In Committee    Substitute  Enrolled 
 

2. Patron: Heretick 

 

3.  Committee: Health, Welfare and Institutions 

 

4. Title: Extended Employment Services; removes eligibility of individuals with a 

significant disability 

 

5. Summary:  The proposed legislation removes the eligibility of individuals with a significant 

disability to receive Extended Employment Services (EES). Under current law, Extended 

Employment Services are available to individuals with a significant disability or a most 

significant disability. 

 

6. Budget Amendment Necessary:  No 

  

7. No Fiscal Impact 

 

8. Fiscal Implications:  No fiscal impact is expected as it is assumed that EES spending will 

not decrease, but instead shift entirely to those individuals with a most significant disability.  

The amount of funding available for EES is set by Appropriation Act language. 

 

9. Specific Agency or Political Subdivisions Affected:   
 Department for Aging and Rehabilitative Services 

  

10. Technical Amendment Necessary:  No 

  

11. Other Comments:  None 


